
You will be allowed to visit the canteen in Weeks 4
and 5 on: 

Tuesday Recess, Wednesday Lunch and Friday
Recess

Your bubble rooms will be:
22, 23, 24, 25, 26, 29, 43, 44

You must enter and exit through the 
Front Gate (Parking for Principal and DPs)

Your playground duty areas will be: 
IA Quad in Week A and IA Quad in Week B

In the event of wet weather you will remain in your bubble rooms

There are new bell times for Weeks 4 and 5

Welcome back to Parramatta High School 2021

Year 12 
Return to School 

Gates will be open at 8:20am and you must enter
through your allocated gate.

#WelcomeBack #StaySafe


